
 
 
 
March 24, 2023 
 
Maui Health returned to the table yesterday, March 23, 2023, with the United Public Workers (UPW) 
bargaining team and a federal mediator.  
 
After nearly a full day of discussions, UPW presented a counter proposal to Maui Health.  
 
We are in the process of evaluating this proposal, along with other potential options, to find the best 
way to a successful outcome. Maui Health is committed to bargaining in good faith to honor our 
employees and serve the best interests of our patients and communities.  
 
At this time, there is no confirmed next bargaining date scheduled. 
 
This has been a challenging time for our Maui Health team. We are sincerely grateful for our 
community’s continued support of both our frontline teams who are working tirelessly in our hospitals 
and clinics to care for our loved ones, and our brothers and sisters on the picket line. We will continue to 
do whatever we can to support the health and well-being of all of our family here at Maui Health. 
 
UPW is continuing its strike at Maui Health locations: Maui Memorial Medical Center (MMMC) and 
Outpafient Clinic, Kula Hospital, and Lānaʻi Community Hospital.  
 
We want to remind our community members - please do not let strike activity deter you from accessing 
emergency care, or from visiting a loved one in the hospital. If you are experiencing any delays in 
accessing the hospital, please make that known to Maui Health Security who are on-site at facility 
entrances to facilitate communication with picketers and/or MPD when it is necessary for emergent 
medical access. 
 
Maui Health is committed to providing community updates that can also be accessed at 
www.mauihealth.org/operations. 
 

http://www.mauihealth.org/operations

